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Technical Joint Cross-Service Group (TJCSG) 

Daily Conference Call 
Meeting Minutes of 28 March 2005 

Mr. Shaffer chaired the meeting. The agenda is enclosed in attachment 1. The list 
of attendees is enclosed in attachment 2. Read ahead materials for the meeting are 
enclosed in attachment 3. The primary objective for the meeting was to review the 
progress of Candidate Recommendations (CR) TECH-0059,0005,0006,0042AR, 0032 
and 0060. Also, the TJCSG was to continue deliberations on TECH-0014. The agenda 
topics are listed below in the order in which they were covered. The key points, 
decisions and action items from the meeting are as follows: 

Key Points: 

A TJCSG member recommended going forward with the medium bounded COBRA 
scenario. (No FFRDCs but with a $200M risk factor.) It was noted however that the 
TJCSG had previously agreed to bound the functional COBRA analysis by running it 
with and without the FFRDC since there is a policy issue regarding whether or not the 
FFRDC should be included. 
In the previous telecon, three Principals said there would not be sufficient 
transformational value to overcome the large disparity in quantitative MV in moving 
the mission at Los Angeles AFB to Peterson AFB. Two indicated there would be 
transformational value in moving it. Issue still in work. 

Decisions: 

The TJCSG tasked the ALSS Subgroup to draft the response to Mr. Wynne's memo 
for the ISG showing the complete COBRA analysis (ie, high, medium and low) for 
review by the TJCSG. 
The TJCSG will forward the functional COBRA results and technical data to the Air 
Force to support its analysis of USAF-0013, along with answers to the Air Force 
questions. 

TECH-0059 Progress-Status Update 

Key Points: 

A TJCSG member proposed having the Weapons and Armaments (W&A) Subgroup 
run a higher and lower bounded COBRA run. 
The Navy does not support the CR. 
The only unresolved assumption is what cost to apply to the square footage. 
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The TJCSG previously deliberated to retain Indian Head as a specialty site. The 
TJCSG needs to determine if there is compelling rationale for overturning the 
previous deliberation. 

Decisions: 

The W&A Subgroup was tasked to present the associated issue with the disagreement 
on the square footage assumption at tomorrow's, 29 March 2005, TJCSG Meeting. 
The TJCSG will then decide whether it makes sense to proceed with the closure of 
Indian Head. 

TECH-005 & TECH-0006 Prowess-Status Uvdate 

Key Points: 

The ALSS Subgroup still needs to complete the COBRA analysis for the closure of 
Lakehurst. 

Decisions: 

None 

TECH-0042AR Progress-Status Update 

Key Points: 

The TJCSG needs to come to agreement on the COBRA assumptions for the closure 
of Crane. 
The Industrial JCSG will follow whatever the TJCSG recommends. 

Decisions: 

None 

TECH-0032 Progress-Status - Update 

Key Points: 

TECH-0032 was not discussed. 

Decisions: 

None 

TECH-0060R Progress-Status Update 
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